
Pleasanton North Rotary Foundation 
2020 Scholarship Application

Each year Pleasanton North Rotary awards scholarships to Foothill High School graduating 

seniors.  This year we will be awarding three $1,000  Memorial Scholarships.  The Scholarships 

will be awarded in memory of Chuck Pickens, the first President of Pleasanton North Rotary; 
Robin Barnett; a former teacher at Foothill High School, and Stephen Parker, a 1978 
graduate of Foothill.  

All seniors planning to attend college are encouraged to apply.   Please complete the following 

information: 

Name:

Address:

Phone: 

E-mail:

University/College you will be attending:

Major:

Scholastic Achievements to date:

High School Activities:

Past Community Service:

Future Plans & Goals: 

In addition to the above information, a short resume should be attached.  

When reviewing the applications, the Scholarship Committee considers the following: 

1st: Service to the Community  

2nd:   School Involvement (clubs, sports, etc.) 

3rd:  Scholastic Achievements  

DEADLINE:  ALL APPLICATIONS MUST BE SUBMITTED VIA E-MAIL TO 

drspuller@yahoo.com by WEDNESDAY, MAY 1, 2020.

Any questions may be sent to: 

Ryan Spuller,  Scholarship Chair

Pleasanton North Rotary

drspuller@yahoo.com
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